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Hello Kuzzins, 

In our last newsletter, we told you that March was 

blowing in a busy April.  Boy were we wrong!  We had 

so many plans with a full calendar.  That has all changed 

in the blink of an eye and our calendars are now empty.  

We never have lived through anything like this before 

but are so thankful that we and our families are healthy.  

As far as we know, all the Kuzzins are doing well and 

healthy.  We have talked to most via phone or text and 

all have reported doing good. 

Normally we would put in our newsletter reminders of 

upcoming events for square dancing.  This month we 

have a different focus.  We want to remind ourselves 

how much we do have to be thankful.  We have a roof 

over our heads and food in our belly.  Terri is actually 

learning to cook again much to her despair.  We are 

thankful for our health and the ability to enjoy our 

down time.  We haven’t even killed each other, yet.   

We have gotten some of our projects completed that 

we have put off for so long with more to come.  We 

miss our kids and grandkids, but thankful for technology 

to be able to see them on Face Time and Marco Polo.  

We are missing our friends and square dancing, but 

thankful God has placed both in our lives to miss. We 

are thankful that we had a spectacular Anniversary 

Dance but also thankful it was before the world went 

crazy.  Most of all we are thankful for Jesus, knowing 

the end of the story.   

Stay in shape.  As soon as we get the green light, we will 

be sending information on dances.   

Don’t forget to turn in your Sr. Center Waivers and 

Dues, if you haven’t done so already.  Thanks. 

We love you all and please let us know if you need 

anything.   

God’s Blessing. 

Jerry and Terri 

  

 

U p - C o m i n g  G u e s t  C a l l e r s  

5/15/2020 – Nelda Eaton 
6/19/2020 – Dave Vieira 
7/17/2020 – Bobby Willis 

9/18/2020 - Joey Duhamel 
11/20/2020 - Bill Hinkley 
12/18/2020 - Charlie Robertson 

  
  

P r e s i d e n t s ’  C o r n e r  



 

 
April 

9th James Gates 

9th Hazel Nelson 

13th Jerry Ward 

18th Quida Bellows 

20th Ken Smith 

21st Sharon DeSmet 

27th Joanne Patrick 

 
April 

None 

(Must have been a lot of Showers) 

 
 

  

K K  D u t i e s  R e m i n d e r -  A l a s ,  A l l  D a n c e s  C a n c e l l e d !  
April Showers April 3, 2020   Guest Caller:  Tim Tyl 

Cancelled due to Shelter in Place Order. 
 
 
 

  

Spring Blooms April 17, 2020 

Cancelled due to Shelter in Place Order 

 

 

  

B a n n e r s  B a n n e r s  B a n n e r s  B a n n e r s

Captured Banners 
Stone Steppers 

Banners Out 

Roadrunners 

Tri City Promenaders 
Swinging Stars 
Circle I 

V i s i t a t i o n s  
Cancelled due to Shelter in Place Order 



  

 

  

 

  

K u z z i n s ’  F o o d  C o r n e r  
Dancing Queens 
We are going to “Eat in Place”  located at your “Shelter in Place” location. 
April 10, Time 11:30, as usual.  
 
At about 11:45 when we would normally being giving our orders we will read out 
loud Psalm 100. 
 
At about 11:50 “While washing your hands for 20 seconds”, 
 Sing Happy Birthday to: 
                                Quida 4/18 
                                Joanne 4/27 

 
 As you pray for your lunch, please remember to include all of the government officials who are making decisions, the 
first responders, all of our family (physical, spiritual and square dancers), and for all of the lost that they would not only 
be healed but come to know Jesus as their Lord and Savior. 
 
 Eat your delicious lunch. Who makes any other kind? 
 
 Take a minute to call one or two of the ladies you would normally talk with at the luncheon. They don’t need to be long 
calls. Just an encouragement to brighten their day. 
  

August 20, 2019 

David Worden – Brady Cox - Glen & Wyn El Dodson -- David Culley 
Ken & Betty Hoffman -- Juanita Ocanas – Mary Wriedt 

 
Call Kimberly Brow -214/236-1294 – with care concerns. 

 
Please Pray for All Those on the Frontline in the Covid-19 War. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

L e s s o n s ,  L e s s o n s ,  L e s s o n s   

P o s t p o n e d  U n t i l  F u r t h e r  N o t i c e  

Round Dance Lessons Schedule 

JL and Linda Pelton have firmed up their class schedules for round dance lessons 
and wanted to share this early information with the club. Note that they are 
running two classes starting March 28 -- Intermediate Waltz and Beginning Jive. 

Intermediate Waltz  Requires a beginning Waltz class as a prerequisite.  Classes will 
be held on Saturdays 11:15 a.m. to 1:15 p.m.  March 28 through May 23 

Beginning Jive (also called Swing).  Classes will be held on Saturdays 1:45 p.m. to 3:45 p.m.  March 28 through May 23 

Beginning Rumba and Cha Cha will be offered in the summer with a follow-on class of Intermediate Rumba and Cha Cha 
in the Fall. 

  

 

ABC Supper Club – “L” 

LOVE & WAR IN TEXAS 

601 East Plano Parkway 

Plano   75074 

Sunday, March 29, 2020 

6:00 PM 

 

Please RSVP Joanne  Patrick  

by March 27, 2020 

joanne@thepatricks.name 

“ABC” Supper Club – “K - Redux” 

February 23 

We had a crowd (and a good time) at 

Russo’s Coal-Fired Italian Kitchen 

 

 

 

mailto:joanne@thepatricks.name


 

Remembering Our 47th Anniversary 

 

 

 

Great to see such a full dance floor 

 

 

 

  



From our first newsletter, Ginny Holcomb, - May 1973! 

 
Ginny with Betty Cox - February 2020! 

 


